Public Affairs

From: Ronnie Howard

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 3:39 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Sentencing Commission

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am forwarding you this email in regards about the U.S Sentencing Commission considering amendments to the definition of violent crime. Furthermore, I strongly oppose any changes in the definition of violent crime. There are more than enough safeguards in the Judicial system for persons charged with committing a crime of violence. Criminals know how to play the court system enough, don't make it easier for them

Respectfully, Sheriff Ronnie Howard Somerset County Sheriff's Office Somerset County, Maryland